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Friday  January 5th, 2024 
Daily Announcements
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There will be a mandatory
ski club meeting tomorrow

during homeroom in the
cafeteria.

We will not have Art Club on
Wednesday, January 17th. All other
Wednesdays in the month of January,
there will be Art Club!!

First marking period 7th grade art
students - If you have a haunted house
that you would like to pick up from the
Art room, please email or stop by and let
Mrs. Racignol know. I cannot store them
much longer as we have other large
projects that we need to make space
for.



The Ping Pong online store is available now! Order here until
January 21st. 

Enrichment Writing- The Poet's Night Out Contest poem's
are due Wednesday, January 17th. If you plan on submitting
please come to check in with Ms. Feys next Wednesday
January 10th at the start of 2nd hour. Poet's please plan on
coming to an open mic event on Wednesday, January 17th
during 1st hour. Snacks will be provided for Poets. Check in
with Ms. Feys for more information if you are interested in
writing and submitting a poem by the 17th. Room # 142.

Spelling Bee Club: Friday, January 8th during 1st hour, and Friday, January
12th during 2nd hour. Come prepare for the Scripp's National Spelling Bee .
Check in with your teacher before you come down and bring a laptop. All are
welcome! In the 8th grade hallway room # 142- Ms. Feys room.

https://carter-s-imagewear-awards.printavo.com/merch/pmspp24


Yearbook Club meets on Tuesdays at 8 am, in the staff
meeting room. 

You will need a physical on file in order to practice. Our first
practice begins on January 9th at Ottawa school. Please see Mrs.
Zamarron if you have any questions.

Attention 7th and 8th grade girls interested in IM basketball.

All Ski Club forms and financial obligations are due by Friday.  Students
may bring their 20 dollar lesson fee with them to Boyne on 1/10 or pre-
pay by dropping off payment in the office. Remember if your student is
renting equipment through Boyne then there are no additional fees for
lessons.  If we do not receive forms and money by Friday, those students
will not be able to attend ski club this year. Sign up Here! 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Pk1CA9W1WeiiHaBRV-5BnyOau9PP3w01ihSfNXuwZv0/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Pk1CA9W1WeiiHaBRV-5BnyOau9PP3w01ihSfNXuwZv0/edit

